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Date: Oosterwolde, 2 th. Febrary 2015

Concerning: INVITATION

Dear Sir / Madam,

We are pleased to announce that the Dutch New Forest Pony Stallion Show and selection of the
new stallions will this year be organized on the 21 th. February.

We would like to invite our foreign representatives; mother - and our sister studbooks at this
event.

So:
“Be Our Guest!!”
at our event:

Centrale Hengsten Keuring 2015
Date: 21 th. February 2015
Location: KNHS — De Beek 125 — Ermelo - Holland

This year the selection and show will be in a revised form. In the previous years the new
young stallions were already selected in December. This year there has not yet been a
selection, so the first presentation and final choice of the new young stallions will all be on
this event. There will be presented 37 new young stallions!

We think that for you it's good to realize that - if you are interested - this is a good opportunity
to buy a Dutch New Forest Pony. Maybe you could also make this known within your circle of
New Forest lovers. So we would be grateful if you would pass on the information and the
invitation!

The next with respect to the morning program. At the first round viewing the young stallions
are evaluated for any observable genetic abnormalities or deficiencies. Next, they are judged
at the walk and trot on hard ground. Finally the new young ones are judged on their free
movement and are assessed for their free-jumping talent. In the afternoon the licensed
stallions will be shown by hand and a group of them will be presented by their rider in
dressage and jumping in - the so called - "gebruikspresentatie".

The event will start at 8.00 hour in the morning and will end at 17.15 hour with the election of
the new overall champion stallion 2015.

We look forward to seeing you at our event. When you will visit us just send an e-mail to
info@newforestpony.nl so that we can send you further details to give you a good welcome at
our event.

On behalf of the board of the
Nederlands New Forest Pony Stamboek,

Wietske Lantinga, secretary.
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